Missaukee County Building Department
Missaukee County Annex Building

105 S Canal Street, PO Box 800

Lake City MI 49651

(231) 839-7264

Email: building@missaukee.org

Date: May 7, 2020

TO: Area Contractors & Permit Holders

RE: Department Update — COVID-19 Measures

As directed by Michigan Governor Gretchen Whitmer through Executive Order

2020-70 the Missaukee County Building Department will open, beginning May 7,
2020.

However, the building will be open to visitors on the following basis ONLY:

e By appointment. Please call (231) 839-7264 to discuss your need and
whether it can be handled remotely or requires building entrance.

e ALL individuals entering the building must wear a face mask.

e Only one visitor will be allowed at a time. Strict social distancing will be
practiced.

Visitor entrance to this facility is by appointment ONLY. Call (231)
839-7264 to discuss your building department need. As much as
possible, business will be handled remotely.

Visitors allowed into the building will be required to wear a face
mask at all times and must not display symptoms of COVID-19.




